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<Notice of Seoul Branch Closure Due to Designation of Temporary Public Holiday>

We sincerely thank you for your continued use of Sumitomo Mitsui Banking Corporation’s 
Seoul branch. 

Due to the designation of October 1, 2024, as a temporary public holiday, the Seoul 
branch will be closed on that day. 

Please be aware of this when planning your banking needs. 

Thank you.

SMBC SEOUL
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